
August 8-10, 2017
Rays of Hope is a fun camp for children 

and youth ages 6-17 who have lost a loved 
one or friend. It helps kids understand that 
they are not alone and that having fun is part 
of healing.

Camp will be held this year at Camp 
Lakota in Defiance and include fun outdoor 
activities like rock wall climbing, canoeing, 
swimming and more.

Rays of Hope participants will have the 
opportunity to...

•	 connect with other kids that have 		
experienced a loss

•	 better understand grief
•	 find safe and creative ways to voice 

feelings and thoughts
•	 nurture memories
•	 build self-confidence and self-worth
•	 take time to play, laugh, cry and feel a 

sense of normalcy

Rays of Hope is led by CHP Hospice 
staff who are trained in children’s grief 
issues. Camp runs 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
daily. Participants are divided into age-
appropriate groups.

Register by July 25
(To receive a camp T-shirt)

Camp is FREE and meals are provided!

For registration information, contact: 
Stephanie Fisher (419) 782-4131

For program questions:
Claire Turner (419) 633-7590
www.ComHealthPro.org

“I learned that I’m not alone. There 
are other kids out there that have lost 
someone they loved.”

--13-year-old girl

“I felt safe talking about my feelings.”
--10-year-old boy

“Camp is fun. You do 
cool stuff and meet 
new friends.”

--12-year-old girl

“It’s okay to talk about your feelings.”
--11-year-old boy

Camp for Kids Dealing with Grief



August 8-10, 2017
Camp Lakota
2180 Ginter Rd.

Defiance
(419) 782-4131

www.ComHealthPro.org

I would like to register for 
Rays of Hope Camp

Name(s): _____________________________________

Address: _____________________________________

______________________________________________

Phone: (         ) ____________________

Children: (Names, Ages, School Grade, Sex):

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

______________________________________________

Name of deceased: __________________________

Relationship to children: ____________________

Date of death: _____________________

Registration Deadline: Jul. 25
(To receive a camp t-shirt)

Return this completed form to:

CHP Home Care & Hospice
6817 St. Rte. 66 N., Defiance, OH 43512

For registration information, contact: 
Stephanie Fisher (419) 782-4131

For program questions:
Claire Turner (419) 633-7590

Rays of Hope Camp!

Join the fun at

Camp for Kids Dealing with Grief
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